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CITY OF ALLEGAN 
 CITY COUNCIL STUDY SESSION MEETING 
 Monday, May 10, 2021 5:30PM 
 City Council Chambers   -   231 Trowbridge Street 
 Allegan, Michigan 
 

 
***NO ACTION IS TAKEN DURING THE STUDY SESSION*** 

 
Call to Order 

  
Public Comment Period 
 
Round Table Discussion amongst Council Members 

 
 Round Table Discussion regarding Regional Assets 

 
Discussion regarding DWSFR and the CWSFR Plans  
 
Review of May 4, 2021 Elections 
 
Review of Council Agenda  

 
 Adjourn to regular meeting to begin at 7:00 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  
 

City of Allegan 
231 Trowbridge Street 

Allegan, MI 49010 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Allegan City Council 
FROM:  Joel Dye, City Manager  
REVIEWED BY: N/A  
DATE:   May 10, 2021  
 
SUBJECT: Discussion Regarding Regional Assets 
 
Action Requested: 
It is requested that City Council hold a round table discussion regarding the city’s many regional 
assets.  

 
Background: 
As the core city for the larger Allegan Community, we are home to, own and manage several assets 
that the whole community uses for their pleasure.  These assets include the Griswold Auditorium, 
the Regent Theatre, the Sports Complex, Jaycee Park, the Riverfront, Padgham Field, Rossman 
Park, Hanson Park, Mahan Park, etc.   
 
There is no mistake that these assets are important to the community and add to the overall quality 
of life experienced by the community.  However, these assets are fully funded by the City and only 
the City.  As we continue to maintain these assets, we are not keeping up on other assets in the 
city, such as our roads and sidewalks.     
 
Council is encouraged to spend the weekend thinking about these assets and doing some self-
reflection on how can the city move forward in preserving these important assets while at the same 
time being able to maintain our other assets.   
 
 
 



  
 

City of Allegan 
231 Trowbridge Street 

Allegan, MI 49010 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Allegan City Council 
FROM:  Joel Dye, City Manager  
REVIEWED BY: N/A  
DATE:   May 10, 2021  
 
SUBJECT: Discussion regarding DWSRF and CWSRF Project  
 
Action Requested: 
It is requested that City Council review the DWSRF and CWSRF Project Plans in anticipation of 
the Public Hearing that will occur on May 24, 2021.    

 
Background: 
Earlier this year City Council approved Abonmarche to develop a Drinking Water State Revolving 
Fund Plan and a Clean Water State Revolving Fund Plan.  These plans identify the need to replace 
lead service lines citywide, and replace water and sewer mains in the Downtown, and in the 
Rossman Park (Marshall Street) Neighborhoods.  These plans will be submitted to the State of 
Michigan and if approved by the State will result in a loan from the State of Michigan for these 
projects where a percentage of the loan will be forgiven.   
 
The below links will take you to the individual plans.   
 
Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Plan 
 
Clean Water State Revolving Fund Plan   
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cityofallegan.org/2021-04-16%20City%20of%20Allegan%20DWSRF%20Project%20Plan%20-%20FINAL%20COMPILED.pdf
https://www.cityofallegan.org/2021-04-16%20City%20of%20Allegan%20CWSRF%20Project%20Plan%20-%20FINAL%20SUBMISSION%20COPY.pdf


 
 

 City of Allegan 
231 Trowbridge Street 

Allegan, MI 49010 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Allegan City Council 
FROM:  Christopher Tapper, City Clerk & Assistant to City Manager 
REVIEWED BY: N/A  
DATE:   May 10, 2021  
 
SUBJECT: Review of May 4, 2021 Allegan City Elections 
 
Action Requested: 
It is requested that City Council review and have a discussion regarding the May 4, 2021 Allegan 
City Elections. 
 
Background: 
The Clerk along with Allegan City Election Inspectors conducted a fair and professional election 
on Tuesday, May 4, 2021.  Recognition of the following Inspectors; Judy Jennings, Candace 
Grauman, Lyn Huff, Rebecca Rininger, Traci Perrigo, Sarah Perrigo, Christina Fulton and City 
Manager Joel Dye. 
 
A total of 325 residents voted absentee with an additional 277 resident voting in person for a 
combine total of 602 ballots cast resulting in approximately a 16% voter turnout.    The Allegan 
Public School Bond was approved by the voters in the district.   
It should be noted the below information was reported and accepted by the Allegan County Clerk. 
 

 
 
 
Attachment(s):  
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